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mistake and the first meeting was 6 
December 2016 and not 6 January 2017 as you stated in your email 
below. 
I am  
not aware that Mr Cordell is unable to leave his flat due to health reasons 
as  
he has not provided us with 
a letter from his Doctor to support this claim. Also  
when Mr Cordell telephoned me on 17 February 2017 
following my letter to him  
dated  
16 February 2017, he informed me that he  
will not come to the Civic Centre 
or the council offices in Edmonton Green  
because there are gang members looking for him in these areas. I 
cannot recall  
him saying anything about him not being able to leave his flat due to 
health  
reasons. Also Mr 
Cordell chased my car down the road when I went to deliver my  
last letter to his flat on 17 March 2017, this is 
not the attitude of someone  
who cannot leave his flat for health reasons. 
I am inviting Mr Cordell to a formal meeting to discuss  
the allegations made against him and due to the 
serious nature of the  
allegations, the meeting will have be held in the council offices with a 
minute  
taker 
present. However if Mr Cordell presents a letter from his doctor  
stating that he is unable to leave his flat for 
health reason, then we can  
discuss an alternative venue. I am happy for Mr Cordell to bring someone 
with 
him to the meeting. 
Kind Regards 
Lemmy  
Nwabuisi 
Anti‐Social Behaviour Team 
Community Safety Unit 
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